MEMORANDUM

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 16, 1970

MEMORANDUM FOR LEN GARMENT

The President is extremely interested in following up with
Billy Graham in the work he is doing with Negro ministers
across the country. He feels, as does Graham, that this may
be our best chance to make inroads into the Negro community.

I understand you've been in touch with Reverend Graham on
this matter, particularly in relation to Reverend Edward Hill,
In light of the President's continual interest in this project,
would you please proceed to meet directly with Dr, Graham
and provide the President with a status report of how we are
proceeding with this project and what our future plans are.

Thank you,

>

H.R. HALDEMAN



